the catholic peace fellowship

An educational service conducted by Catholic members of the Fellowship of Reconciliation

BOX 271, NYACK, NEW YORK 10960 • (212) LO 8-8200; (914) EL 8-4601

March 31, 1967

The Rev. Thomas Merton Abbey of Gethsemani Trappist, Kentucky 40073

Dear Tom:

I expect to write a longer and more personal letter in the next few days, but did want to acknowledge, with thanks, the \$25. contribution, which reached us from MOTIVE just two days ago. Our financial woes remain as pressing as ever, principally because I haven't had much time to work on fund raising. These injections, however, keep the wolf from the door.

As I say, I will be writing soon.

Pax Christi.

Jim Forest

JF/mn